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Sisters of St. Francis   

SACRED HEART COMMUNITY (SHC) 
NEWS BRIEF 
Christmas Eve, December 24, 2022  
(Offices closed December 24, 2022 - January 2, 2023) 
 
 

 
 
CHRISTMAS GREETINGS: 

• Christmas greetings are coming in from our sisters around the world, along 
with our associates and friends. Feel free to stop by the office, along with the 
attached greetings.   

 
 

PRAYER REQUEST, PLEASE: 
• Sr. Sarah Manchester’s peace, comfort, and recovery from her recent back 

surgery.   (She is currently in rehab at Villa Manor Care Center, 7950 W 
Mississippi Ave., Lakewood, CO  80226.)    

 


